
This past July, North Cebu Baptist 
Church celebrated another anniversary!  
13 years have passed since, Pastor Travis 
Lewis and his family first started this 
ministry. After years of investing their 
lives, God used them to see many people 
saved and baptized. The Lewis’ were also 
the tool God used to bring our family to 
Cebu and we were so blessed by 
their partnership!  Now, 13 years later we 
celebrate as a church that is well on its 
way to being nationalized. The church 
members raised the money for this special 
day themselves and the Lord blessed their 
giving! The church was packed with 349 adults, some of them first-time guests and others were 
returning visitors who have come throughout the years. On this day, souls were given another 
opportunity to hear the Gospel and consider Christ’s work on the cross. We thank the Lord for 
North Cebu Baptist Church and what He has done through this ministry! Please pray for us   
as we continue the work and reach out to those who desperately need the Savior! 

 

Dear Pastor & Church Family

“Delight thyself also in the LORD; and he shall give thee the desires of thine heart. Commit thy 
way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and he shall bring it to pass.” Psalm 37:4-5

Birthdays:
 Chris~2/14

 Elizabeth~9/28
 Abigail~6/8/2011
Micah~1/20/2013

Anniversary: 
November 28, 2009

Contact  Information: 
 chris.baran@fbbc.com
www.fbbc.com/chrisbaran 

Sending  Church: 
Faith Bible Baptist Church 

8688 S Main St.
Eden, NY 14057 
www.fbbc.com 
(716)922-2091 

Pastor Art Kohl 

Support Address: 
Word for the World 
Baptist Ministries 

PO Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741

www.wftwbm.org 
(706)866-8826 

     
       P.O. Box 394

Cebu Central Post Office, 
Cebu City, Philippines 6000

  Field   Address :

 Phone  Number : 
(716)240-0824

,

We are His and He is Ours, 

Chris, Elizabeth, Abigail, & Micah Baran 
(Psalm 28:7;Psalm 37:4-5) 

The
Missionaries to Cebu, Philippines

July  &  August   2017

Baran Family

Micah Elizabeth Ch ris Abigail 

Prayer & Praise:
• We want to praise the Lord for three young 

men who were baptized in August!  It was such a 
blessing to see these men trust Christ and take the 
next step! These truly are exciting times for North 
Cebu Baptist Church!

• We are happy to announce that Baby Baran 
is…a BOY! We've made it half way through the 
pregnancy so please pray for, Elizabeth and baby 
Philip, throughout these coming months! 
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